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State issues mandate to close additional businesses, including hair and nail 
salons and malls 

WESTMINSTER, Calif. - The State of California has announced a mandate to close indoor 
operations for the following business sectors, effective immediately and for at least three 
weeks: 
 

• Fitness centers 
• Worship services 
• Protests 
• Offices for non-essential sectors 
• Personal care services, including nail salons, body waxing, and tattoo parlors 
• Hair salons and barbershops 
• Malls 

 
The closures are in response to an increase in cases based on county data tracked and 
monitored by the state’s public health officer.  
 
The modification of operations in business sectors is part of the State of California’s “Resilience 
Roadmap,” aimed at eventually lifting the stay-at-home order currently in place.  
 
For additional information and the latest updates, visit the City’s dedicated coronavirus 
webpage at https://projectwestminster.com/coronavirus-updates. 
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